Diagnosis, Visual Assessment and Management of Plant-Parasitic Nematodes of Vegetables and Small Fruit in the Northeast
Beth Gugino, Penn State Plant Pathology

Ever wonder what plant-parasitic nematodes do to your crops and profitability, or how you can manage them on an as-needed basis? Then plan on attending one of our NE-SARE funded workshops titled “Diagnosis, Visual Assessment and Management of Plant-Parasitic Nematodes of Vegetables and Small Fruit in the Northeast”. This workshop has been designed to train participants (county extension educators, regional specialists, crop consultants, IPM practitioners, interested growers and other ag service providers) throughout the Northeast in nematode diagnosis and management and to provide hardcopy and electronic resources that can be used on-farm and in various outreach activities. The topics to be covered include: nematode biology and ecology (aka Nematology 101); signs and symptoms of nematode damage in the field and on vegetable, small fruit and some ornamental crops; soil nematode assessment (focusing on on-farm methods); and management options and managing nematodes on an as-needed basis. Workshop participants will receive a 3-ring binder containing printed resources, CD-ROM containing powerpoint slides, fact sheets, etc. for use as a future reference, and a soil nematode assessment that contains all the supplies necessary to conduct on-farm nematode assessments in several fields.
This last workshop will be held this fall on November 19th in Portland, NY at the new Cornell Lake Erie Research and Extension Laboratory. The full-day workshop will be held from 8:30 am to 5:00 pm. 

The workshop facilitators include George Abawi from Cornell University, Jim LaMondia from The Connecticut Agricultural Experiment Station, Deb Neher from the University of Vermont and Beth Gugino from the Penn State. 
Although there is no fee to attend (and lunch and coffee breaks are provided), pre-registration is requested for planning purposes. The registration deadline is November 12th. For additional information or to register for this last workshop please contact Beth Gugino at (814) 865-7328 or bkgugino@psu.edu. For more specific information is also available at http://www.ppath.cas.psu.edu/FACULTY/Gugino.htm.
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Funding for these nematode workshops is being provided through a grant from Northeast Sustainable Agriculture Research and Education (NE-SARE) Professional Development Program. 
